
November 18, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Daniel R. Moll 

Deputy Staff Director 

Committee on Government Reform and Oversight 

House of Representatives 

2157 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Dan: 

 

I thought you would be interested in the attached documents that are being released by the 

Assassination Records Review Board today.  The documents relate to U.S. policy toward Cuba in 

the early 1960's. 

 

I look forward to seeing you tomorrow. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Deputy Director 

 

 

 

 

  


